
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
July 2016

I t’s hard to believe we're half way through 
2016…. We’ve had some amazing monthly 

ride and events, last month’s ride at Corta 
Madera was no exception…(See ride report) 
On behalf of the board of directors we would 
like to thank everyone for their participation. 
The members and their family’s make Los 
Senderos de San Diego the amazing group we 
have become over the last 65 years!

Please keep an eye open for this year’s Annual 
Ride registration packet in the mail. This year’s 
ride committee chaired by Bob Winning &  

 

co –chair Mat Jones are in the process of putting 
together a great event that you won’t want to 
miss.

 If you would like to donate an Auction or 
Raffle item, please get in-touch with this year’s 
Raffle Chairman, John Omahen.  

The Raffle helps pays for LS Park improvements, 
Insurance, Members Only Ride and supports 
the club yearly bottom line.
 
Thanks again for all your support!
	 - Chuck Gallant

Ride Report for the Corte Madera Ranch Ride
Our June 2016 ride at the Corte Madera Ranch 
was hosted by Brent Gilman and Diane Powers. 
Both were in Santa Barbara attending a horse show. 

Our ride was led by Rob Paulin, foreman for this 
beautiful ranch. Weather was hot, but with some 
breeze and water stops. 40 riders made it to the 
bar wagon where we were treated to juicy wa-
termelon and drinks. After the bar stop, some 
chose to take a shorter route back to camp, led 
by Janet Hays, manager for another CM ranch 
owner. For those of us who took the longer, sce-
nic route, we were treated to awesome views of 
the pastureland with grazing longhorn cattle, 
deer and a nice breeze.

Following the ride we enjoyed an incredible 
prime rib/chicken dinner prepared by Jim and 
Jan Sheridan. With over 65 meals served, this 
was a well-attended event. Great to see non rid-
ers, Bud Baker, Pete LaDow, Al Shaw, Larry Al-
ameda, Tom Claycomb and Glen Poorbaugh. 
Thanks to Ted and Vicki Van Arsdale, the Club 
offered up beautiful ranch host gifts.

Brent and Diane, many thanks for having us out 
to the Corte Madera and sharing a little piece of 
heaven with the Los Senderos members and guests.



July  23 & 24 -  Location  Samataguma Ranch

Aug 28 – Location –  Del Mar  

Sept. 21-25 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park

Oct.  23  Location – Tim Dirkes, Old Hwy 80 Ranch

Nov 27 Location –Lyons, Tiger and Bears, Japatul Valley 

2016 Monthly Ride Calendar
2016 Monthly Ride Committee

Chairman: Ken Clark
Committee: Mike Tinch, Andy Dvorak, Don Bright, Larry 
Kuerbis, John Omahen, Wayne Oberreuter, 
Chuck Gawle, Mat Jones

Santamaguma Ranch Ride
Hosted by owners Terry and Charlene Brown. Our July 
ride this month will be another opportunity to enjoy the 
park-like setting of a piece of paradise known to all as 
Samataguma Ranch in Guatay. 

Events:
Cocktail & Dinner Party; hosted by the Brown's Saturday 
evening the 23rd, will start at 5:30. 

Members & their guests are welcome to participate in an 
overnighter, rigs are welcome after 12:30 in the afternoon. 
Please park in the designated camping arena. Please bring 
your own hay.

The ride Sunday the 24th will begin promptly at 10 A.M. 
Followed by our traditional dining on the grass.

Please RSVP to Mike Tinch who will be leading up 
this event at (760) 758-9010  or on line by eVite.   
www.los senderos.org

Let’s help Mike make this ride, the ride of the year as we 
have the chance to experience a ranch we all consider a trea-
sured oasis!


